
 

Robert F. Bozzuto Jr., CAA 

Director of Athletics 

10375 Perry Highway 

Wexford, PA 15090 

724-934-7238 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As a follow-up to our previously announced Return to Play Winter Sports Plan regarding Covid-19, we 

are sending you additional orders and guidelines provided by but not limited to: the National Federation 

of State High School Associations, the PA Department of Education, the PA Department of Health, and 

the PIAA Sports Medicine Advisory Committee.  These guidelines are sport specific for basketball, 

competitive cheer, swimming & diving, gymnastics, wrestling, indoor track, ice hockey, and inline 

hockey.  In addition, we have attached the District’s Release Form if you have a desire to transport your 

child to and from an athletic away contest.   

We have received numerous inquiries regarding parental attendance at athletic contests.  At the present 

time, it is our intent to permit parents and/or guardians to attend home contests when conditions allow.  

Most schools will prohibit all visiting spectators including parents from attending their contests.  This 

varies sport to sport.  These rules may change as we progress through the season.  We will communicate 

this information through the individual sport on an event-by-event basis. 

We look forward to an outstanding winter sports season. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Bob Bozzto 
Director of Athletics, CAA 

 

 

 

 

 

 


